
EL Updates 
August 28, 2022 

 

We had a great first week of school and are thrilled to have our students back! 

ELPS Updates will be sent out bi-weekly on Sundays - they are pretty brief this week. 

Next Board of Education Meeting – Monday, September 12, 2022 

The ELPS Board of Education will hold its next regular meeting Monday, September 
12 at 7:00 p.m. in the Board Room in East Lansing High School.  The meeting will be 
held in person and will be live streamed.  

Here is a link to access the live stream and to view previously recorded 
meetings:   https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/schools/east-lansing-high-school-east-
lansing-mi  

 COVID Protocols and Testing 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vJMwBEP2qL8iI1mVjTMGD4T2EyZFegaoEty9S_
rXCGo/edit?usp=sharing  
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